CORRESPONDENCE
11/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12658-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 10:30 AM
To: ‘Anna Elde'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket Number 20200139-WS
Good Morning, Anna Elde

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139-WS and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Anna Elde <elde.av@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 4:02 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket Number 20200139-WS

I'd like to provide a comment on the proposed rate increase by Ultilities Inc. of Florida in Seminole County
(Docket Number 20200139-WS). As a resident who would be affected by the rate increase, I would like to state
that I am OPPOSED to any increase at this time. If Utilities Inc. of Florida, or its owner Corix Group, would
provide increased transparency into their revenue and expenses so that it can be determined if a rate increase is
truly necessary, I would possibly support a rate increase. However, I cannot find this information online and
therefore do not support a rate increase at this time.

Thank you,
Anna Elde, Resident of Seminole County





